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Coffee Mornings 
Miss Fuller will be holding more coffee 

mornings again this year, so do keep 

an eye out for new dates and pop 

along to join in.  

 

 Parent Consultations  
A reminder that the appointment booking service closes on 

Friday 9th. So far over 80 of appointment shave been 

booked – thank you! 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

          

Christmas Services 
 As usual we will be holding a school Christmas Church Service at Combs Church. This will be at 

6.00pm on Monday 10th December – everyone is welcome and we look forward to seeing you at the 

church. This service last approx. 40 minutes.  

 We are also part of the Stowmarket Christmas Tree services in town. On Monday 3rd December at 

6.00pm the choir will be performing along with the choir from Cedars Park. Again, everyone is 

welcome to come along.  

 Finally, on Sunday 11th, there will be a service at 11.00am at Combs Church and a special service 

and lighting of a commemorative beacon at 7.00pm, also at Combs Church. Families are warmly 

invited to both of these Sunday services.  
 

Children in Need Appeal Day – Friday 16th November 
We will be joining in once again with the national day of fundraising, so children are encouraged to: 

 Wear home clothes, with as many Pudsey accessories as they can! 

 If they have Pudsey theme clothes these can also be worn 

 If they wish to use Pudsey face paint or hair colours they can, but please ensure they use ones that 
will wash off easily!! 

 REMEMBER TO BRING IN a donation – all donations will of course go directly to the charity. 
 

Attendance Awards… 
Congratulations to both Kingfishers & Bears Classes – both have won our ½ termly award for high 

attendance last half term. 
 

Special PTA EGM to Elect New Committee 
Thank you to everyone who attended one of the meetings held last week. We are pleased to say that a 

number of people have volunteered to form the new committee, but in order to do this we MUST 

formally hold elections / vote people on. This can be done very easily – please can we have as many 

parents come along to a meeting at 2.30pm on Friday 9th Nov so that we can elect our new committee. 

This will be in the main hall – please use side entrance!   Thank you in advance. 

 

If You Have Concerns 
Please can I remind everyone that if you have a concern about someone else’s child, then we would 

prefer you to speak directly to the school rather approach the child’s parent yourself, as approaching 

directly can cause upset. Many thanks. 
 

P.T.O. 

http://www.combsfordprimary.co.uk/


  

 

Halloween Discos – Huge Success Plus Important Concern: 

 

Both of our Halloween discos were very well attended and the children certainly appeared to have enjoyed 

themselves. 

Our grateful thanks to all the parents that made this possible, by not only organising the event but also by 

giving up their time to run and supervise it on the night! 

 

On a slightly less positive note, we once again had complaints from a couple of neighbours at the end of the 

evening, concerning cars being parked across driveways and blocking their use. Please can I give another 

reminder that it is very important that no one ever blocks driveways, despite the obvious shortage of parking 

spaces. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Mr Clark 

Headteacher  


